
 Yellowstone National Park

Winter Driving Reminders
We can all do our part to help reduce the risk of accidents and 
injuries by following a few simple tips for safe driving during 
the winter months.

There are no length/weight restrictions 
on the North Entrance Road,  however, 
oversized vehicles and trailers must use 
caution in curves to maintain lanes.

Slow Down
Reduce speed when driving on snow or 
ice, especially while traveling downhill.

Leave More Room
Increase your following distance to 6 
seconds. It will take you longer to stop!

Keep Your Eyes on the Road
Avoid distractions. Put your cell phone 
away while driving.

Watch for Wildlife
Wildlife frequent park roads. Watch for 
animals, especially when it’s dark.

Accelerate & Decelerate Slowly
Apply the gas slowly to regain traction 
and avoid skids, especially uphill.




